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HEUNG A LINE CO., LTD. 

Subject: Restriction of Special Cargo during Bon Holiday Week

Dear Valued Customers, Good day!!! 

We would like to express our sincere thanks to our valued customers for using the 
ocean container shipping service of HEUNG A LINE CO., LTD. 

With regards to the subject, please be noted restriction of handling special cargo in 
all Japan port during Bon holiday (Aug. 9th, 2020 ~ Aug. 17th, 2020) in Japan as 
follows.

FYR,

- Restricted Area: All Japan ports
- Restricted Item: DG CARGO, OOG CARGO, R/F CARGO (Except Ingauge Shipment)
- Restricted Period: 9th Aug. ~ 17th Aug / Based on Japan ETA

*Restriction may vary from each Japan local port. 
 If there’s special cargo above period, please check with Japan agent in advance. 
*If partners request us special cargo application during above period, we will review 
it positively. 

Thank you for your good and kind understanding. 
<<END>>


